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11th May 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am sure, like me, you were watching the Prime Minister’s address to the nation last night. The Prime 
Minister indicated that the government believes it may be in a position to implement a phased re-
opening of schools from 1 June, starting with pupils in Reception, Year one and Year six. 
 
Like you, I have only just seen the announcement and, at this stage, I cannot answer all your questions. 
As of yet, I have no more information than you do about this plan. I expect to receive some guidance 
from the Department for Education at some point in the next day or so and, at that point, we can 
begin to make plans in accordance with that guidance. I will be able to provide further information in 
the coming days and weeks, once I am able to do so. 
 
In the meantime, our status is as it has been since the 23rd March; we are only open for those children 
of Critical Workers who need to be cared for while their parent(s) are at work and for those children 
deemed ‘vulnerable’.  In the short term, our childcare provision continues to be at Sythwood School.  
Our learning continues to be via our on-line learning platform and our website. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Mrs C Wand 
Headteacher 


